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From July 1, 2019,  
Kumamoto University will be a 100% 

smoke-free campus. 
Thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation to prevent exposure to 
secondhand smoke.  

All smoking areas will be removed by  
the end of June 2019.

※ include all tobacco 
products and  
e-cigarettes. 

Please also 

cooperate to 

prevent 

exposure to 

secondhand 

smoke in areas 

around the 

University and 

in public places. 


